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Notice of Discontinuance of CLEC Service 

Telrite Corporation 

Dear Executive Director Bridwell, 

Please allow this letter to serve as a Notice of Discontinuance of CLEC Services, along 

with our request for a withdrawal of the CLEC certification on behalf of Telrite Corporation 

(“Telrite”), which was originally issued in on October 27, 2006 and issued Utility ID 22251683. 

Telrite has no CLEC customers in the State of Kentucky. 

Telrite will continue to provide interexchange services via authority issued July 6, 2003 

in Utility ID 5168303 and ETC Services via Case No. 2013-00031 on 6/28/13.  This request is 

solely to withdraw the CLEC authority. 

Should you have any questions, please contact me. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Becky Heggelund 

Becky Heggelund 
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